Jesús’ Tacos
Taco Al Pastor
“Mexico #1 Street Food”

4.75

Taco Pulled Beef

5.15

Roasted pork shoulder in Al Pastor marinade with
pineapple, mint, coriander, jalapeños and salsa
tomatillo.

Slow cooked beef in birria with Mexican spices,
topped with spring onion, coriander, crushed
peanuts and chipotle mayonnaise.

Taco Pulled Chicken

Slow cooked free range chicken breast with
Mexican oregano and chipotle peppers, pico de
gallo, spring onions, coriander, and salsa
tomatillo.

Taco Black Tiger Prawn

4.5

5.75

Grilled tiger prawns marinated in lemon, tabasco
and mint leaves, garnished with pico de gallo,
jalapeños, coriander and salsa tomatillo.

Taco Pulled Jackfruit (v)

4.5

Taco Grilled Shiitake (v)

4.75

Taco Grilled Artichoke (v)

4.85

Taco Fish

5.75

Jesús’ Taco Tasting

19.5

Roasted and pulled jackfruit marinated in red
jalapeños and orange zest, with mint, coriander,
spring onion and tomatillo salsa.

Shiitake and enoki mushrooms cooked in smoked
paprika and molasses, with grated garlic, pickled
onions, spring onion, coriander, crushed peanuts
and salsa roja.

Italian artichokes roasted in tequila and
jalapeños, coated in garlic breadcrumbs,
garnished with jalapeños, mint, coriander spring
onion and salsa roja.

Type of fish depends on the catch of the day.
Please ask your waiter for more information

At Jesús Malverde it’s always taco tuesday! Try
any combination of 4 taco’s.

Jesús’ Special(s)

Ask our staff for our ever-changing specials

Jesús’ Antojitos
Tortilla Chips (v)
Freshly Fried Tortilla Chips
+ Guacamole

2.5
3.5

Tortilla Chips Full Monty

Freshly Fried Tortilla Chips - Homemade Guacamole
Set of Jesús’ Salsas - Your topping of choice;
Pulled Beef, Pulled Chicken or Pulled Jackfruit.

				 11.50
people				
22

Order for 2 people
Order for 4

Mexican Elote (v)

5.25

Grilled half corn cob coated in garlic butter,
grated morita pepper and smoked paprika, topped
with mexican crema, spring onions and coriander.

Jesús’ Desserts

Our desserts can be paired together with matching
dessert cocktails. See the dessert cocktail
section.

Jesús only uses fresh and traditional Mexican tortillas which are vegan, gluten and GMO free and contain no added preservatives.

Chocolate Mundial

7.95

Mango Sorbet

7.95

Dark chocolate sphere with vanilla-bourbon icecream, homemade brownie, dulce de leche, topped
with dark chocolate- and vanilla rum sauce.

Homemade mango and tequila sorbet with fresh
berries, mint and almond shavings.

